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Northwest Keizer Neighborhood Association Meeting 
November 16, 2022 

 

Board Members present: Hersch Sangster, Tammy Saldivar, Jonathan Thompson, Trish 
Crenshaw 

 

Called to order by President Hersch Sangster at 7:01. 

 

Recap of candidate forum last month. Thanks to Jonathan as the Emcee. 

 

Speaker: Eric Jespersen, McNary Principal 

At McNary for 9 years. McNary tries to be different from other S-K schools by integrating skills 
from core classes into other talents. Graduation rate last year was 96%. 

Hersch asked- what does McNary want from us as a NA? 

Leadership opportunity for a student to represent at our NA. 

Tammy addressed the traffic and pedestrian concern at the end of Newberg for drop off and pick 
up of students. 

Jonathan asked if having a student join the Chamber as a representative is possible. 

Hersch asked about CSOC representative also attend our meetings. 

All NA’s meet twice a year as a group. Plan to do so to discuss  

Tammy asked about involving the art students to paint art onto roads throughout Keizer. The 
school is in support of this concept. Tammy to pursue next steps. 

 

Approval of minutes. Jonathan motioned, Maryann seconded 

 

Still seeking board members to fill our two vacant positions.  

Board meets occasionally outside of NA meetings with an upcoming one to discuss budget. 

 

Hersch to schedule a stormwater rep from the city to attend January. Hoping for insight into 
what is allowed and how are they designed. 

Hersch discussed having a group NA meeting in March to allow mayor to give State of the City. 



 

City Council Liaison update: Kyle Juran and Shaney Starr attended. 

Shaney: work schedule got rescheduled to 22nd to discuss leash law. 

Kyle: city does not have a leash law currently. 

Turf field plans are moving smoothly.  Proposal is over budget by 2.5x 

DKS is the firm contracted for proposal. 

S: camera project for parks to capture vandals on track and to be integrated with body cameras 
for police officers as well as cameras for the 11 main roads in and out of Keizer. Ready for 
procurement in spring. 

 

Traffic Bikeways update: Tammy shared that we are updating the Charter and process form. 

Hersch shared his work on securing a grant for bike racks at the parks. Should have a 
celebration to roll them out in summer. 

Tree City concept was passed to Parks. 

 

Next meeting Jan 18, 2023 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:02 


